
HAMPSHIRE BIRD CLUB 
June 4, 1988 

Dear Friends, 

The last meeting of the year for the Bird Club will be this 
coming Monday. June 13. It's time for a PARTY! We thought we 
would try a strictly Pot Luck Supper this time. In other words, 
this Is NOT A BARBECUE and grills will NOT be available, so 
unless raw meat is your favorite dish, I suggest bringing 
something a bit warmer or more likely to appeal to a larger group 
of friends. Please bring a dish with enough to share with 8 - 10 
people. As a guide, if your last name begins with the letter ... 

A - L: Bring a main dish 
M - R: Bring a salad 
S - Z: Bring a dessert 

It might be a good idea to bring a blanket to sit on should we 
decide to stay outdoors and something to drink should you wish 
something other than the usual hot pot with instants. We'll have 
plates, cups, napkins and utensils for al l. Friends, family and 
potential bird people welcome. We'll start at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Hitchcock Center. 

A trip to Mount Greylock is being planned for Sunday. June 12. 
Al lan Richards wi l l be leading. He plans on leaving from the 
Hitchcock at 5:00 a.m. If interested, please cal l him at 
665-2761. 

Scott Surner is planning a trip to Monomoy near the end of June. 
When details are determined you can learn more by cal ling the 
Voice at 253-2218 or Scott at 253-7486. 

The NBC Board is putting out a cal l for the creation of a Club 
logo. We are looking for a representation of a Pileated 
Woodpecker (probably in fl ight) that can become our symbol. 
Chris Page heads the committee working on this. August 1st has 
been set as the deadl ine for submission of sketches. If you are 
interested and/or have questions cal l Chris at 253-3118. 

And that's it for this time. If we don't see you on the 13th, 
have a wonderful summer. We wi l l look forward to sharing bird 
stories with you come fal l . 

Sincerely 

Sal ly Venman, Secretary 


